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Subject: Support Our Community – Canada Day 2025 Raffle Sponsorship Opportunity 
 
Good day, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I am reaching out on behalf of the Riverport and District Fire 
Department’s Community Outreach Committee as we prepare for our much-anticipated Canada 
Day celebrations. Every year, our event brings together hundreds of families and friends for a 
day filled with community spirit, including a parade, fireworks, and our famous Fish Fry. 
 
This year, for the first time, we are introducing a Canada Day Raffle to raise funds for our 
volunteer fire department while giving back to our amazing community. We are inviting local 
businesses and organizations like yours to support this initiative by donating a prize—this could 
be a gift certificate, goods, services, or a special experience. 
 
In recognition of your generosity, we will showcase your business through our sponsorship 
visibility plan, which includes: 
 

●​ Your logo on our event poster, displayed throughout the community before and during 
the event 

●​ Recognition on our website, https://www.riverportfiredepartment.ca/  
●​ Acknowledgment during the event 

 
Raffle tickets will go on sale in June and on Canada Day, offering excellent exposure for 
participating sponsors while directly supporting our local fire department. 
 
We would love to partner with you to make this event a success. Please let us know if you’d like 
to contribute or if you have any questions. You can reach us at outreach.riverportfd@gmail.com. 
 
Thank you for considering this opportunity to celebrate Canada Day with us while supporting a 
vital community service. We look forward to working together to make this event unforgettable! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Dylan Eisenhauer for the Community Outreach Committee of the RDFD 
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